
 8th October 2018  

Attendance 

Busy Bees    99.0%   Class 5 95.5% 

Creative                       Class 6 98.7% 

Caterpillars   91.3%  Class 7 93.7% 

Class 2          95.9%     Class 8   97.0% 

Class 3          98.6%      Class 9     96.3%  

Class 4          96.0%        

Last Week’s Winners were 

 Busy Bees with 99% 

AN EXTRA PLAY ON FRIDAY FOR OUR WINNERS 

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 96.1%  

School target—96.5% 

TOP TIP 

Remember we  all need a good night’s  sleep, plenty of water, fruit and  

vegetables to keep us healthy and those nasty germs away!  

Diary Dates 

11th October 

Harvest Festival—9.15am—Year 

4 Parents are welcome. 

 

12th October—Year 2 Forest 

School 

Class 4 parents 9:30am  

Class 5 parents 1:20pm 

 

Tag Rugby Festival—16th    

October 

Year 4 Tag Rugby Festival at 

Woodhouse Academy 

 

EYFS Parent  Reading        

Workshop 

18th October 18 2pm and 6pm   

 

Reception Trip 

24th October—Trip to           

Manchester Airport 

Halloween Disco 25th October   

Year R to Year 1 3.30—4.30pm 

Year 2 to Year 4.45—5.45pm 

FANCY DRESS NO MASKS 

PLEASE 

NON UNIFORM DAY 

26th October 

Donations of Sweets and        

Chocolates to the PTFA 

 

FIREWORKS EXTRAVAGANZA 

10th November 

Gates open from 5pm.  

Tickets available from the office. 

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Calendar page  

 

 

This weeks whole school ‘we can’ focus is  ‘We can celebrate Harvest and all we 

have’ 

THANK YOU! 

Thank you for all the donations of harvest goods so far, your last chance to send 

in food is tomorrow morning before it gets taken to the local Foodbank to help 

families. 

We also want to say THANK YOU to all the EYFS parents that joined us for our 

maths workshops!  We are running another about helping with Reading at home on 

Thursday 18th October for EYFS parents. 2pm and 6pm.  See you there.  

Calling all parents! BOOMBOX IS BACK!  

ASM are running our BOOM BOX sessions starting this Friday at 8:30am 

on the yard. Please join our staff and children in a little workout before 

school starts. Let’s stay healthy together!  



Please remember all  
Newsletters and holiday lists are on our school      

website. 
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk 

Lunchtime Stars 

Busy Bees       Billy Barker 

Creative   Eleanor Wright 

Caterpillars      

Class 2 Samuel Chandler 

Class 3          Kai Rigby 

Class 4          Lillie Price 

Class 5           Felicity Wyse 

Class 6           Ewan Harrison 

Class 7           Alfie Booth 

Class 8           Gus Davies 

Class 9           Thomas Lally 

Lunchtime Merit Award 

All Year 1 for using quiet voices and 

good manners in dinner hall 

Student of the Week     

Busy Bees      Lexi Salt 

Creative   Leilani Bloor 

Caterpillars     

2   Kai Pryor 

3               Charlie Boal 

4          Nancy Hancock 

5         Ewan Shields 

6   Lacey Salt 

7         Matilda Cordery 

8           Callum  

9          Paige Taylor 

            Worker of the Week 

Busy Bees     Connor Bullock-Cowan 

Creative  Isabelle Baskeyfield 

Caterpillars    

2            Charlie Griffiths 

3   Harry Ryan-Burns 

4           Lillie Price 

5   Darcey Cotterill  

6          Donovan McGregor 

7         Sophia Alcock 

8          Ella John 

9         Eliza Hancock        

Congratulations 

We are on Week 2 of the school dinner menu this week. 

ITEMS FOR SALE 

Mrs Swift in Creative Caterpillars has 3 red bar stools for 

sale.  Brand new and still in the original box.  Please contact if 

interested.  £50.00. 

Last week’s house points  

 House   Points 

  Air Air     530530      

 Earth  558 

 Fire  598 

 Water  561 

    

BIG CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR WINNERS FIRE 

Please check our website and twitter for more 

news, calendar dates and updates through the 

week at @KnypersleyFirst 

Year 4—Cyclist Training 

Our year 4 children will have a fantastic  

opportunity to take part in the Level 1     

Cyclist training course on Thursday 29th 

November.  Your child will have brought home a letter 

confirming all the details.  Once  you have received your 

consent form this needs to be returned to the school 

office for your child to be guaranteed a place. 

Plea from Reception 

Our reception staff need your help.  If you have any of the 

following our reception staff would be extremely grateful. 

Spare swimming kits ages 4-6, towels, shoes sizes 8 to 12, 

boys pants and socks, girls pants and tights.  All ages 4-6. 


